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Staci Roberts <staci.roberts@lacityforg>

Fwd: CF 14-0656 BMO/BHO Ordinance Amendments
1 message

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Wed, Mar 1, 2017 at 9:24 AM
To: Staci Roberts <staci.roberts@lacity.org>

My husband and I are longtime Los Angeles Conservancy Members and Santa Monica Conservancy Members, 
and we're writing to you to ask that you (a ) protect Los Angeles neighborhoods, and preserve neighborhood 
character by not permitting anymore mansionizations and greatly curb teardowns ( b) close loopholes in various 
ordinances to better protect various LA neighborhoods, and protect various neighborhood from out- of -scale 
construction and ( c) please ask the city council to adopt the latest ordinance with councilmember Koretz's simple 

amendment to include all 400 square feet of front facing garages as part of the overall square footage of a new 
home.

Thank you very much.
|

Sincerely,
Kate and Tom Runyan
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